Alexander Holt

This is the first year I have fished the Cascade river since returning to the state after being away for
5 years. It is incredible how cold and clear the water is and the amount of king salmon ive seen
return to this river. I believe this river to be a beacon of hope for the future of salmon and steelhead
fishing in the state. This river is well worth protecting with this designation and other rules and
regulations to keep all salmon and steelhead water, especially the Cascade clean and healthy for
future generations of fish, wildlife and anglers to thrive in.



